
Memo 
From: 

Date: 

Re: 

Skatium 

February 4, 2021  

COVID-19 Update – Effective February 4, 2021   

Beginning February 5, 2021, TWO (2) spectators will be allowed per 

participant.  This includes a minor sibling who must be accompanied by an 

adult supervisor.  Minor siblings must remain under the supervision of the 

adult at all times.

ALL spectators (including minor siblings) must remain in the stands and 

cannot congregate along the ice or in common areas.  

Please remember that spectators are required to wear masks and practice 

social distancing at ALL times while enjoying the Haverford Skatium.  

 


